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This refers to the meeting held at your corporate offices in Jackson, Mississippi,
on October 27, 1980, at our request. This meeting was related to activities autho-
rized by NRC License Nos. CPPR-118 and CPPR-119 for the Grand Gulf facility.

Our evaluation as developed from the Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance
(SALP) was presented and discussed. The results of this evaluation are included
in the enclosed inspection report.

It is our opinion that this meeting was particularly beneficial in that we were
able to present our evaluation of your activities, and in turn, you were able to
respond directly to these evaluations.

Your positive response to the presentation is appreciated and should enhance ,

communications with us in areas pertinent to safe reactor operations.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulation's, a copy of this letter and the enclosed inspec-
tion report will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.
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No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning these matters, we will be glad to discuss them with you.

; Sincerely,
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ames P. O'Reilly
' rector

Enclosure: RII Report Nos. 50- 6/80-26 a
50-417/80-16

cc w/ encl:
C. K. McCoy, Plant Manager
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